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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Melanie Slimming 
Thursday, 1 August 2024 11:32 AM
State Development
RE: Inquiry into the ability of local governments to fund infrastructure and services 
- Post-hearing responses - 28 June 2024

Hello, 

My apologies, I did not realise this question was critical to the committee. I responded that we were 
approximately the same as Warren. 

If this information is considered to be critical I can follow up, however, just trying to save everyone some time 
and energy. 

Let me know what you prefer. I’m happy for you to adjust me answer to simply say “Narromine are similar to 
Warren.” 

Thanks 

Regards 

Melanie Slimming 
Director Infrastructure & Engineering Services 
Narromine Shire Council 
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